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UPCOMING EVENTS
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We are a nut 
free school.

Wednesday 15th January:
Please send in cakes for our cake sale!

Thursday 16th January:
Cinema Night (collect at 5pm)

Friday 17th January: 
Dress down day to support charity

Thursday 23rd January @2.30pm 
Y3 assembly

Friday 24th January @9am
Y3 assembly

Friday 24th January @1.30pm
Open Afternoon
Talk from DC Andrew Kevan @3pm
(creche available)

Tuesday 28th January 3.30-6pm
Learning Reviews

Wednesday 29th January 3.30-6pm
Learning Reviews

Monday 3rd February
Children’s Mental Health Week starts

Thursday 6th February @ 2.30pm
Year 1 Assembly

Friday 7th February @9am 
Year 1 Assembly
Number Day
Pizza & Quiz Night (PTA)

Friday 14th February
School closes at normal time

Monday 24th February
School reopens 

Wednesday 26th February
Year 5 Residential

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

Dear Parents & Carers,
I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New Year! As
mentioned before the holidays, our entrance hall and main
corridor have been beautifully redecorated. 

Another priority this term is addressing our ongoing flooding
issues. Unfortunately, the severe weather over the holidays
caused another significant flood at the school. We’re incredibly
grateful to the staff who came in to assist with the clean-up, as
well as to Gary Scott, our decorator, and Jack and his team from
Impermeable Roofing Repairs, who generously volunteered their
time to clean many of the classrooms.
A working party, including governors, PTA members, and school
staff, are actively exploring solutions to tackle this recurring
challenge. I will continue to keep you updated on our progress.
Kind regards
Jill Sach

This term, our primary
focus with the children is
the introduction of our new
Learning Expeditions. These
term-long projects will
culminate in a ‘celebration
of learning,’ where the
children will have the
opportunity to showcase
their progress and reflect
on their achievements. 
If you visit our entrance,
please take a look at the
celebration of Aspirations
Week!

Friday 10th January

We’re excited to showcase
these updates during the Open
Afternoon on the 24th January,
as well as during the upcoming
Learning Reviews.

tel:+01925753926


Visitors should enter through the main entrance
as all gates will remain locked (due to safety
reasons) until 3pm. If you wish to leave before
3pm, please sign out with your child’s teacher
and leave through the front entrance.

USEFUL REMINDERS/ INFORMATION
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CAKE SALE

A reminder that on  Friday 17th January we will have
a dress down day to raise money. Please donate £2
through Parent Pay. There will also be a cake sale
(run by School Council) after school on Wednesday
15th January. All the money raised will go towards
buying new desks for the Kirinya Children’s Centre.

A reminder to please book Friday 24th January
in your diaries! All parents/ carers are invited in
to visit their child’s classroom and to sit
together and look at your child’s books. We
must limit this to only parents/ carers due to
space in the building.  Please do not bring prams
inside.
If you cannot make the event due to work or
other commitments, you can nominate another
family member to visit on your behalf.

OPEN AFTERNOON

DC ANDREW
KEVAN

Detective Constable Andrew Kevan is based in
the Cheshire Police Cyber Crime Unit and he will
be delivering a talk in relation to keeping your
children safe online and the use of social media.
He has delivered talks in other local schools and
parents have said how useful they are and he’s
an excellent speaker too. His talk will start at
3pm and is expected to last just under an hour.
He will also be doing a talk for our Year 6 pupils
on Friday 31st January about their use of social
media, AI and the law. 

If you are able to donate cakes on Wednesday
15th January. Please drop them off with your

child.
Thank you in advance!

1.30pm Parents enter through school hall for a
short talk from Mrs Sach.
1.50pm: Classrooms open
2.50pm: Classroom open session finish and
parents who are staying for the talk, make their
way to the hall.
3.00pm: DC Andrew Kevan talk in the hall.
Children can stay in the creche if parents are
staying for the talk. 

LEARNING REVIEWS

A reminder that our Learning Reviews, both will be
face-to-face, but if you can’t attend in person, your
child’s teacher will be able to telephone you on the
afternoon of Wednesday 29th January.
Booking for the meetings will open on Monday on
School Cloud. 
Instructions will be sent separately in an email.

HEALTH & SAFETY

LEARNING REVIEWS

If your child has a head injury at home, please
inform the office as new guidelines say they
need to be observed for 48 hours (rather than
24).
A reminder to not allow your child to climb
trees after school.
Please do not send throat lozenges in to school
as these are a choking hazard. Please cut up
grapes for snacks too.
If your child has a medical need or needs
medicine administering, it is essential you
inform the office as they keep the records up to
date and this helps us to keep your child safe.
Class teachers cannot take medication.

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
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USEFUL REMINDERS/ INFORMATION
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The week beginning 3rd February is Children’s
Mental Heath Week and the theme this year is
‘Know Yourself, Grow Yourself’. We want to
encourage the children to embrace and build self-
awareness, allowing them to grow and develop. The
children will think about who they are, what makes
them tick and how they can build resilience, grow
and develop. There will be a variety of activities
during the week including mindfulness sessions,
assemblies, classroom tasks and a competition.
There will be work and photos shared in a future
newsletter so that you can see the lovely activities
the children have been taking part in. 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL
HEALTH WEEK

SPECIAL VISITOR
Last Thursday we were lucky enough to have
Ruby Barnhill, who played Sophie in the BFG,
visit us. She talked to all the children in assembly
and told them about her experiences on set and
the exciting jobs she’s been doing since. 

PTA CINEMA NIGHT- THURSDAY
16TH JANUARY (COLLECT AT 5PM)

Tickets for this event are available on Parent Pay.
£5 each (includes food) EYFS and Y1 will be
watching Sing in the small hall and Y2-Y6 will be
watching Inside Out 2 in the large hall. During the
film, they will be offered a Cadbury Dairy Milk Little
bar, PROPERCORN Sweet & Salty Popcorn - natural
Sea Salt and Demerara Sugar seasoning.
[Vegetarian, Gluten-Free] and Hotdogs. Please
indicate if your child has any dietary requirements
on ParentPay. Vegan and dairy free options will be
available.  They should bring their own water bottle.
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NHS Pharmacy First Service
Did you know that the NHS Pharmacy First Service enables children and adults to get convenient access to
healthcare advice and treatment where appropriate, for seven common conditions without the potential
delay of having to wait for a GP appointment? Accessing the service may mean that can help children feel
better and back to school as quickly as possible, as well as supporting parents/carers to also get better if
they are unwell with one of the conditions covered under the service.
There is no need to make an appointment; parents or carers can pop into their local Boots pharmacy with
their child and ask for help under the service.
Support for the following conditions can be accessed under the service, free of charge (unless NHS
prescription charges apply):
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USEFUL INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Private Referrals: 
If you need your child’s teacher to complete some paperwork for a private referral, please ensure you
give them at least two weeks to complete this information. Sometimes there is extensive information
that is required and in order to complete this information properly, teachers require notice so they can
make the time within the school day. Many thanks for your understanding on this. 

Supportive Strategies: 

We have added a resource
for parents of children with
special educational needs
(SEN) which is designed to
explain some of the
supportive strategies we
use to give all children the
best chance of success in
their learning. You can
access the resource here or
by accessing the special
educational needs page on
our website.  

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
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https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/serve_file/32938285









